
 

Mirage Heights 

Environmental Fee Notice 
 

The Town of Fountain Hills has sent out their invoice for the 

environmental fee that is due for each homeowner. 
 

The mailing comes out of Florida, and may appear to be junk-

mail, but it is a legitimate bill from the Town.  Please see the 

link Below from the Town of Fountain Hills Website: 

 

 


